Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor
Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: September 24, 2021
Subject: Internal Audit Committee nomination

Dear Colleagues,

I would like to nominate Mary Sherman to the Internal Audit Committee. Mary is a long-time
West Seneca resident and recently retired from Citibank where she worked in the finance
division. The majority of her responsibilities involved the reconciliation of balance sheet
accounts.



